
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades.  
 
As a Rhode Islander having access to renting and enjoying, our beaches and especially Narragansett and 
surrounding areas, is vital to our happiness as Rhode Island citizens. As is having housing for our children 
and family attending URI. Please don’t cut off our access to this part of Rhode Island that means so 
much to many of us.  
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